
the project
 

In July 2018, Camp Capella broke ground on a 
significant facilities upgrade project.  This project, 
which has been in the planning stages for many 
years, will address the increased need for overnight 
camp, by allowing the camp to serve an additional 
70 campers per cabin each season.  In past years, 
Camp Capella has had to turn an increasing number 
of overnight campers away due to space limitations.

In addition, the project will include the related 
sitework and necessary utilities, sewer and water, 
wheelchair-accessible trails, a program pavilion, and 
an accessible outhouse for campers and visitors.

The facilities upgrade project is estimated to cost 
approximately $600,000.  Thanks to a generous 
gift from The Sunshine Lady Foundation, one-third 
of the costs are covered.  In addition, the founda-
tion has offered an additional $100,000 matching 
grant for donations of in-kind professional services 
and materials contributions towards this project, for 
any contributions made before the end of January 
2019.

What does this mean?  Simply put: we need the 
help of our friends, neighbors, and communi-
ty members to earn the matching grant before 
February 2019 and earn a majority of the funding 
necessary to complete this project.

how to he l p
 

Camp Capella has an immediate need for a wide variety of in-kind 
professional service and materials contributions, including:

Construction
Site Work

Earth Work
Gravel & Crusher Dirt

Road Work

Utilities
Septic

Well Drilling
Power Line Installation

Building Construction
Construction

Builders
Building Supplies

Carpentry
Lumber

Flooring Installation 
Flooring Materials

Roofing
Roofing Supplies

Electrical
HVAC

Plumbing
Heat Pumps

Painting
Paint

Landscaping
Windows

Furniture & Fixtures
Beds

Bathroom Fixtures
Kitchen Appliances

Supplies
Bedding

Kitchen Supplies
Curtains

Mini Blinds

Outdoor
Landscaping 
Lawnmower

Flowers
Swingset

There are many ways to get involved!  Any in-kind professional  
services and materials donations provided or promised by  

January 31, 2019 will be matched by The Sunshine Lady (up  
to an additional $100,000).  We need your help!

you can he l p
To make a donation to this project, to offer professional services, or for questions, please contact:

Harvey Chesley, Facilities & Development Director, harvey@campcapella.org or (207) 843-5104
Heidi Riggs, Camp Director, heidi@campcapella.org or (207) 843-5104 

www.campcapella.org
 

Located on Phillips Lake in Dedham, approximately 12 miles from Bangor and 13 miles from Ellsworth,  
Camp CaPella provides quality-of-life experiences for people with disabilities and their families through  

traditional summer camp opportunities, as well as year-round recreational and educational experiences. 


